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          Mayor Rod Davies declared the Pollution Prevention Plan Public Hearing open at 5:55 

p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 100 East Broadway.  He stated that there were 

amendments to be made to the original plan and City Administrator Steinbrecher would explain 

the amendments. 

 

 Administrator Steinbrecher stated again that the City is in the process of renewing their 

NPDES Permit.  Part of the process for renewal is to update the pollution prevention plan, which 

allows the City to discharge treated wastewater in our receiving waterways.  The NPDES Permit 

requires the City to have a strategy as to how to prevent solids and liquids from entering our 

combined sewer system.   This strategy is covered through our programs of garbage collection; 

recycling; street sweeping; street cleaning; hazardous waste collection at the transfer station; leaf 

collection and yard waste.  All of these programs are intended to prevent solids and liquids from 

entering our combined sewer system.  This plan does that and as part of the renewal process the 

City is also required to hold a Public Hearing to give citizens a chance to ask questions and make 

comments concerning the Plan. 

 

 As there were no questions or comments from the audience, Mayor Davies declared the  

Public Hearing closed at 5:57 p.m. 
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